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English Translation

23 November 1940

Dear loved ones,

In addition to what I just added to Marianne's letter, I would like to say that I received

notification from the National City Bank N.Y. (France) that on behalf of the “Selfhelp of

Emigres of Central Europe”, they are sending me 2183 francs minus 17 francs, i.e., 2166

francs. The money will probably reach me in the next few days by mail. I rightly assume that

you are the sender or initiator, and I am very grateful to you for sending it! How much money

did you have to spend for it? In any case, Marianne and I are now sufficiently taken care of

for the next three months. Thank you from the bottom of my heart and best regards.

Viktor

[Max Bredig’s hand: from the Homburgers / received in New York / December 9, 1940]
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